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Powered by TreviPay
Streamlining Fleet Parts Purchases

THE TRANSITION FROM CORCENTRIC TO TREVIPAY

We are excited to announce that the time has come. HinoFleet will go live with TreviPay on March 11th. At that 

time, all Penske and Blue Bell transactions must be processed through the TreviPay system, not Corcentric. 

Penske and Blue Bell will be the first two fleets on the new system, and additional fleets will follow shortly 

thereafter. 

LOGGING INTO THE HINOFLEET PORTAL:  After your dealership joins the HinoFleet network, go to the 

"HinoFleet Login Portal" and log in using the email address and password you created when you completed the 

last step of application onboarding. It is important that you activate your account.

TRAINING:   Training has been developed and is now live for all enrolled Dealers. This can be found in the Hino 

Learning Center within Hinonet.

DEALER BUSINESS SYSTEM INTEGRATION:  Programming continues behind the scenes with all major system 
providers, and testing has been ongoing.

QUESTIONS? 

Contact your DPM and visit our FAQ webpage at HinoNet.net > Parts > “HinoFleet”. This page will be updated 
regularly with new information, FAQs, and program details as we go through the launch process.

WE ARE FOCUSED ON GROWING OUR BUSINESS TOGETHER!

Dealers utilizing HinoFleet will not incur a transaction fee for sales  

to Penske or Bluebell.

The Corcentric system will be shut down on March 21st.

https://trevipay.app/login
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